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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager.of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street. Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-259/84-15, 50-260/84-15, and 50-296/84-15

Thank you for your response of June 29, 1984, to our Notice of Violation.
issued on May 23, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Browns Ferry
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201 for items 1, 2, 3, 4.b, 6 and 8. Based on the
telephone conversation of July 10, 1984 between Mr. F. S. Cantrell of this
office and Mr. J. Domer of your office, it is my understanding that you plan to
submit a supplemental response for items 4.a, 5 and 7 by August 1, 1984.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. A. Coffey, Browns Ferry Nuclear
Plant Site Director

G. T. Jones, Plant Manager
J. W. Anderson, Manager

Office of Quality Assurance
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety

Staff
D. L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor

Licensing Section
R. E. Rogers, Project Engineer

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
R. J. Clark, *.icensing

Project Manager, NRR
-Document Control Desk
State of Alabama
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